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COVID-19 Update  
El Paso Identifies Five Additional Cases 
 

EL PASO, Texas – The City of El Paso Department of Public Health (DPH) 
reported a total of 12 positive cases within the County of El Paso. 
 
As the number of tests conducted by private laboratories increase, the City of 
El Paso will only report out El Paso County positive cases. This number will 
not include Fort Bliss cases. 
 
The public is reminded that COVID-19 is not an airborne disease like 
measles. It is spread through respiratory droplets produced when an infected 
person coughs or sneezes. These droplets can land in the mouth or nose of 
people who are nearby or possibly inhaled into the lungs.  
 
Preliminary information about COVID-19 shows that about 80 percent of 
cases are mild and most people do not need hospitalization. However, older 
adults and people with underlying health conditions like heart disease, lung 
disease and diabetes are at a greater risk of complications.   
 
DPH officials continue to urge residents to follow prevention measures and 
stay up-to-date with the latest information by subscribing to both the City and 
DPH social media platforms, and to visit www.epstrong.org for updates. 
 
The City of El Paso Department of Public Health (DPH) COVID-19 hotline 
(915) 212-6843 or (915) 21-COVID is available for questions.  The hotline will 
be operational from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Monday through Friday and 10:00 
a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Saturday and Sunday.   
 
2-1-1 Texas Call Center will focus on referrals to services for those impacted 
by business closures and unemployment. 
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